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 30th October 2019 

 

 

 

Subject: Canteen 

 

 Groups: Y1-Y12 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a new canteen service that will be available to all our 

students during the morning break. This service will be offer different “bocadillos” at 1€ per unit 

and juices or water at 0,50cts, which can be purchased through a tokens system that students or 

parents can obtain (one or more at the time) from the School Secretary. 

 

 

This canteen service will be available from Monday 4th November. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

The English School 
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